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I vehemently oppose HJR 201 and the statewide property tax. Once again 

Oregonians will foot the bill for mismanagement of funds at the state level. This is a 

monstrous bill that would disproportionately impact ranchers and farmers in rural 

areas. Rural Oregonians should not be on the hook for wasteful spending in Salem. 

Throwing more money at the problem is not a solution, the government shall operate 

within their means without continuing to deplete the citizens of their few precious 

dollars. OPPOSE! 


